
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE: 3/31/2020 

 

Dear families,  

 

It has been hard to continue on this path of isolation and quarantine.  This is an 

unprecedented situation for all of us.  Many parts of our lives have drastically changed.  We are all 

doing our part to “Flatten the Curve”.  Governor DeWine is doing his part to keep our families safe 

and healthy during this time.  He announced Monday, March 30th that the quarantine procedures for 

schools would continue through Friday, May 1st.  DCP will be continuing to follow the governor’s 

guidelines.  ​Therefore, DCP will remain closed through Friday, May 1st.  ​The board will continue 

to closely monitor the situation and be ready to make decisions on an ongoing basis, and we will get 

those to you as soon as we can.  Thank you for your patience during this uncertain time.  

 

I wanted to thank our incredible teachers for their continued support through our ​YouTube playlist​. 
They are providing wonderful content for our students to enjoy while we are home!  While I miss 

seeing them in person, all of my kids (even my 3rd grader ;) ) have really enjoyed the DCP videos. 

Please email me at ​hotrahd12@gmail.com​ if you have any questions about accessing the content. In 

addition, thank you to Ms. Maura Atwater for her continued help with French resources! 

 

Once again, if you have extenuating circumstances and needs throughout this challenging time, 

please feel free to reach out to the board.  DCP is an incredible community, and I know we will be 

able to find parents and families who will be able to help.  You can also reach out on the ​DCP 

Facebook group​.  Keep posting pictures of what you are doing at home!  It’s a great way for families 

to continue connecting!  

 

Thank you for your continued patience and support.  The board will be communicating more details as 

this situation continues to change.  We are so thankful for our amazing DCP families.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jen Rahde, President 

Delaware Cooperative Preschool 

hotrahd12@gmail.com  
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